
Clerk’s Report for meeting on 15 January 2024 

The Clerk has applied for a Highway licence for a bench at Deeside Avenue. The process is underway. 

The Council was notified that Race to the King will take place again this year on 15th and 16th June 
2024 using the same route as last year. 

An email from Gillian Keegan MP was received to say that National Highways have been considering 
a range of possible solutions to improve the A27, including alignments to the north and south of 
Chichester, and that any future consultation for the scheme will be fully transparent. 

The All Parishes Meeting will be taking place on Zoom on Monday 19 February from 5.00pm. Cllr. 
Hunter to attend. 

The WSALC Chairs forum will be taking place by Zoom on Tuesday 23rd January at 7:00pm. Cllr. 
Hunter to attend. 

The WSALC Clerks forum will be taking place by Zoom on Thursday 11th January at 11:00am. The 
Clerk to attend. 

A meeting will take place between Trevor Leggo, CDC and CDALC shortly. 

The Definitive Map and Statement for Chichester was updated by way of Legal Event Order on 11 
July 2022 

 

Lucy Wright, Parish Clerk 

10 January 2024 


